
From: Karen Schmidt
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 8:21:28 PM

To Whom It May Concern,
I  am writing to voice my opposition to Delta Tunnels. First of all this plan will not create one
more drop of water. It will be detrimental to the water quality of the San Joaquin Delta,
of which, farmers, and the many birds, aquatic animals and fish rely on.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my letter.
Sincerely,
 
Karen Schmidt 
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